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UNITED NATIONS PALESTINE COMIISSION
Communication Recelved from United Kingdom
Delegation Concerning Service of British

Officers of the Palestine Administration
: After 15 May.

) The following commmnication, eoncerning the continuance in
service of British Officers of the Palestine Ad inistration up to

#nd after 15 May, has been received from Mr. Fletcher-Cooke of the
" United Xingdom Delegation. ’
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UNITED KINGDOM DELEGATION TO THE mrm FATIONS
- Bupire State Building
Nev York 1, H.Y.
_ , 18th March, 1948
My dear Ralrh,
Nény thanks for yout letter of the 17th Merch in which you enclosed

" for the ﬁzromtim of this Delegation & copy of the answers of the Commission
' to the questions. zmbnittod. to them by certain Permanent Members of the

Bactxrity Council.

Hay I dxavw ymn‘ attention to a emall point in parsgraph 1 of your
"omnibus acknovledgment”™ letter also dated the 17th March., You there refer
to ‘ﬁ\'r;-ct‘mﬁdential letfer‘ of the 12th March “concerning the continuance in
eervlce of British officers of the Falestine Administration after the 15th May".

I hope tha.t paragrayh 2 of &y letter of the 12th March did not leave you under

any uiaapmhonaion on this point. 8o far as I am awars, there is no question

of British officers continuing in eervice in Palestine after the 15th May,
axcept vhere. such ottieera sever their connecticm with the Pudblic Sﬁﬂice of

Kia*lla’agety and volunteexr as :_xﬁivid\mh for sorvice with the Comission. As

I stated in the fourth sentence of parmgraph 2 of my letter of the 12th March,

all the British officers at present serving the Pelestine Administration will

be leaving ¢n or before the 15th May. The question at issue wvas not, of

cmﬁ'le, vhether they would. ram.in aefter the 15th May, but whether they would
leave pome tim in April or remain to the bitter end, i.e. the 15th May, if

t?[ﬁif could be of any apsistance to the Commission in discussions which would
facilitate the aseumption by the Commission of their subsequent responsibility
for the administration of Pelestine, I ehould be grateml for your confirmation
tha.t there 18 no nismderstanung on thia -podnt,

Drs. Ralph J. Bunche, ' o
Principal Becrota.ry to the Tnited Rotions '

. \(, Commission on Palestine, Unlted Naticne, Leke Success.
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1 sust also thank you for your lstier of the 15th March in which you

‘enclosed & copy of a commmication from the President of the Local Council
at Bat Yam. I bave esut & copy of this commmnication to Jeruselem.

’I an also in consumltation with London and Jerusalem regarding the
Commigsion's request for clarification of certain statements elleged to

have been made es regards Jewish detainees at Gilgil (your letter of
11th March and enclosutes refer).

Yours ever

J. Fletcher-Cooke (signed)



